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H. Andrew Hansen
2349 Lake Shore Drive, Muskegon, Michigan 4944

- " sp-27% Januery 31, 1981

Mr, James F. Ahear~s, Chairman

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission

1717 H Street, NW

Washington, D.C. 20555 Re: Docket 50-289SP, ™I-Unit 1

Dear Mr. Ahearne and members of the Commission:

It is of utmost importance that TMI-1 be restored to service
as soon as possible.

This unit is different from TMI-2, was not involved or damaged

at the time of the accident in March, 1979, and has since been
modified so that it is now safer than before.

Nuclear power is safe, inexpensive ancd essential to the energy
supply of our country ané shoulé not be furtber delayed.

Sincerely yours,
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